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From:

Sent: Monday, 11 March 2019 8:34 AM

To: Local Government Mailbox

Subject: Unnecessary and savage rate rate increase proposed for North Sydney Council

Dear sir

My wife and I are totally opposed to North Sydney Council’s proposal to make substantial annual rate increases for the next
four years.

They have always boasted that they are very asset rich and i do know that they as well as some other Councils are over staffed
in their office/administration departments.

The General Manager is paid what we think is an astronomic sum .

We are finding that our rates have become more and more a burden over the years and sincerely don’t want these unreasonable
increases.

Please arrange to stop this one.

Norman ( Bud ) and Sandra Coffey





